
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 11:40 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-02-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Mary Anne Tangney 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
None 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
We are well aware of the direct connection between the climate emergency and the fossil fuel industry, 
making it outrageous and unreasonable to allow these companies great control over the future of our 
planet! 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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